
Research Note Roundtable 
 
The submission of a research note provides practice in communicating research 
concisely and academically. Skills required when writing your abstract. Requiring only 
500 words it does not require extensive presentation preparation time. You submit the 
note and during the workshop you will be allocated to a small group where you are able 
to discuss, gain feedback and learn from a leading academic and your peers.  
In the words of Jacki Johnson, the 2024 Doctoral Workshop Representative  

“I speak from first-hand experience on the benefit of participating in the 
Research Note Roundtable. Last year I submitted a research note for 
ANZAM 2023 Doctoral workshop and was fortunate enough to be in a 
small group of four colleagues from across different business schools 
with Associate Professor Flavio Macau from Edith Cowan University. I 

can vouch for it being a safe, constructive environment. 

This year, I found myself reflecting on what I learned as I wrote up my 
thesis findings and discussion chapters. A simple question asked in 

this session whether I really believed all firms can create value for all 
stakeholders sharpened my focus on how I explained my findings in 

response to “How Do Australian Listed Firms Contribute Value for all 
Stakeholders?”. The research note discussion contributed to me 

questioning my data on what differentiates the cultural, strategy and 
governance practices of the ASX200 and strengthened my theoretical 

and conceptual model.  

The value of the session has been reinforced to me when talking with 
other colleagues who have participated in the research note session 

over the years, including successful academics.”  

The deadline for submitting the research note has been extended to Friday 18 October 
2024 at 5pm. We encourage you to submit: 
https://anzamconference.org/doctoral-workshop/submissions/ 
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